From: Shirley Hickey [WA] <shirley.hickey@washingtonea.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 3:07 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Pls support OPtion A Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

To SCPP Members: Thank you for considering a Plan 1 COLA for the longtime ago Plan 1 retirees who worked
for low wages and have not ever received a true, ongoing COLA. | am Plan 2 (retired 2012), and | am trying to
hang on to a respectable, reasonable budget due to inflation. | know the struggles of my Plan 1 colleagues to
make do.

Please support Option A Plan 1 COLA

- Shirley Hickey, WEA-Retired classroom teacher Kent Schools #415
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